From: Rob Wood <rob.wood@breedongroup.com>

Date: 7 August 2023 at 13:32:01 BST

To: Glenn Fuller <glenn@qgladwellpatterson.com>

Subject: Re: The Proposed New Quarries in West Deeping

Dear Glenn

Further to my email of August 1% | have asked that a full response to your letter be sent by
our Regional Land and Mineral Resources Manager, Chris Burgess in order that the detailed points
you raise be fully addressed. This will be with you within the next 48 hours.

What | would say at this point is that, as a business we always do and always will follow the correct
due process in any activity we undertake. This is never more evident than in how we approach the
need to replenish our mineral reserves and how we deal with our planning applications and
obligations.

We also strive to be good neighbours in the communities around us and good custodians of the land
we operate on. We undertake restoration schemes at all our quarries which look to return land to
agriculture, biodiversity habitats, and open spaces in a timely and progressive manner. We are often
seen taking part in local community events undertaking school trips, volunteering and supporting
community projects. You are aware no doubt of some of the excellent work we have undertaken in
and around West Deeping over the years.

The public archaeological outreach event on the 12 August at the Quarry is the next such
community day we are hosting and you are very much welcome to join the local team on the day if
that is of interest to you.

Regards

Rob

Rob Wood
Chief Executive Officer
Breedon Group plc
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